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4.1.2021  

National Lockdown – January 2021  

Dear Parents/carers,  

Following the Prime Minster’s announcement on the 4th January, Adelaide Primary School will be closed to all pupils 

expect for children of critical/key worker and vulnerable children. If you think that your child is eligible for a place at 

school and you wish to arrange for them to attend, please contact the school office – 01482 223753. Parents must 

speak with the office to arrange a place in school first. There is a limit to the amount of children we are able safely 

take in each classroom. Places cannot be guaranteed, but we will do all we can to accommodate every request.  

Critical worker criteria 
Children with at least one parent or carer who is a critical worker can go to school. Amongst the long list of critical 
worker roles are health and social care jobs, education and child care jobs, key public service roles, local 
government roles, food preparation and distribution roles, transport and boarder jobs, utilities services roles. 

Vulnerable criteria  
Amongst the long list of criteria, vulnerable children include those who have a social worker, children with EHC 
plans, children receiving early help, children living in temporary accommodation, and any child the school deems 
to be vulnerable.  

A full list detailing the key worker and vulnerable children criteria can be found here -

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-

colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision 

Home learning  

The teachers have been busy preparing many high quality-learning resources for the children to access while at 

home. I am thrilled to announce that all children at home will have access to live teaching by an Adelaide class 

teacher from 6th January. This will be via Zoom. To access live lessons, click on the links on the home learning sheets 

found here:  http://adelaide.hull.sch.uk/ (home learning tab) 

 

We will do all we can to make home learning as engaging as possible. However, we know it is not the same as being 

in school. The school will certainly not be the same without all of the pupils in the classrooms. We hope that all of 

our wonderful children will be to return safely very soon.  

Please keep safe and keep in touch with us at the school.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Adkinson  

Head of school  
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